
Subject: Request For Delegation Status at August 16,2011 meeting of the Community and 
Neighbourhoods Committee 
 
On behalf of The Volunteer Committee to Museum London, we are requesting delegation status 
at the above meeting to assist your Committee's consideration of the proposed changes to the 
Museum London By-Law. 
 
We will be briefly updating the Committee on the extensive activities of the Volunteer 
Committee, its past and current contributions to the Museum and its presence in our community.  
 
We will be requesting some amendments to the proposed by-law to ensure that this vital role is 
acknowledged and preserved and the spirit of civic engagement is further fostered.  
 
Please advise as to the scheduled time of our delegation, Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Lake Collins 
President of The Volunteer Committee to Museum London 
Representing over 65 active & 40 sustaining members  and  
One of two Volunteer Committee Appointments to the Museum London Board 


